
 

         July 14, 2021 
Dr. David McKinney 
daviddmckinney@yahoo.com  
 
Dear Dr. McKinney: 
 
On behalf of the Florida Trust I want to thank you for your commitment to Florida’s 
historic resources, and for taking the time to nominate a property that is important to you 
for the 2021 Florida’s 11 to Save. We are grateful for people like you working to protect 
the special places that make Florida extraordinary. 
 
As you know, the Florida’s 11 to Save is an annual listing of the most endangered historic 
places in the state, as nominated by the people of Florida. The list serves as a guide for 
the Florida Trust’s advocacy and education initiatives for the year. This year we received a 
very high volume of nominations, and we are happy to share with you that the location 
you nominated made the list! 
 
The 2021 Florida’s 11 to Save will be announced at the Preservation on Main Street 
Conference in New Port Richey at the opening session on July 21, at 9 a.m. and available 
on Facebook. 
 
On July 21 we will issue a state-wide press release announcing the 11 to Save locations. 
We ask that you do not share publically that your location has been placed on the list 
until after that time. Once the press release has gone out, please feel free to share the 
news of the listing with your local media – and let us know if we can help! 
 
After the conference, we will reach back out with you and share a Florida Trust 
ambassador that will work with you to learn more about the location. The goal of that 
communication is to gain a deeper understanding of the unique history and challenges 
surrounding the property. We hope to work with you to identify ways the Florida Trust 
could help the property. 
 

As a reminder, being listed on the 11 to Save is a good thing – it means people in your 
community care about a historic place, and are seeking support to save it. Our goal is to 
work with property owners and the community to save these historic resources and share 
those unique stories only your community can tell.  
 
Thank you again for taking the time to nominate a property for the 11 to Save.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Melissa Wyllie 
CEO & President 
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